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Monday 12th September 2022  
 

 
 
 
 
Parent Information Meetings  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

As the new school year begins, we would like to warmly welcome you to a Parent 
Information Meeting. The purpose of this meeting is to provide you with information about your 
child’s year group in general, the learning that will be covered and our whole school focuses for 
the year.  
 

For convenience we will be running the same session twice, in the morning and in the evening. 
The morning session will be held in the main hall at Kilmorie school from 9.15am until 10am. 
The evening session will be via MS Teams from 6pm until 6.45pm and will then be available as 
a recording on your child’s class Team. The table below shows the dates of the meetings:  
 

Tuesday 20th September  Year 3 and Year 4  
(Year 4 in the upstairs hall) 

Wednesday 21st September  Year 5  

Thursday 22nd September  Year 2  

Friday 23rd September  Year 1  

Monday 26th September  Year 6   

  
 

We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours faithfully,   
 

Maria, Martha and Ashleigh   
Assistant Headteachers for designated phases 

   

 

 
 


